
 Right now, we're developing a strategic plan that will guide these projects and the agency 
 moving forward, and we need your input as current or future bus riders. Join us in person or 
 virtually on October 19th @ 6:00p at our Grimes Lane Administration conference room. 

 BT is reimagining public transportation in the community and we need your input! 

 BT Strategic Planning 
 Public Input Session 

 Wednesday October 19th, 2022 
 @ 6:00pm-7:00pm 
 Virtual and In-Person 

 BT Administration Building 
 130 W Grimes Lane 

 Topics to be discussed include: 

 Fixed route and paratransit service priorities 
 On-demand microtransit service opportunities 
 Technology and amenity upgrades 
 Service expansions 

 Zoom link: https://umd.zoom.us/j/99322442441 


